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Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 16 September 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Our response to your request is as follows:  
 

…could let me know how many times the Mayor of London has had correspondence 
(either in person or in writing) with the CAA since he became Mayor and on how many 
occasions he has raised the issue of noise pollution from helicopters.  

 
The Mayor corresponded with Dame Deirdre Hutton, Chair of the Civil Aviation Authority on 14 
June 2016 to encourage direct communication with the Deputy Mayor of Transport on the topic 
of ensuring aviation infrastructure in London is fit for the future.  

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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